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South Bank platform 1 closure
Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 February 2022
Platform 1 will be closed on Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 February while 
upgrade works are carried out.
Cleveland, Beenleigh and Gold Coast line services will run express from 
South Brisbane to Park Road (outbound only)* and will not stop at South 
Bank station.
Platforms 2/3 will remain open and inbound rail services will be 
unaffected.

Alternative transport:

For more information, please see station staff, call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
communityengagement@qr.com.au

Please allow an additional 30 minutes for travel or consider using 
a different station. If you require assistance with access, please see 
station staff. 
Thank you for your cooperation as we upgrade South Bank platform 1.

*Doomben to Park Road outbound services stop at platform 3 on Saturday. This 
service will not be affected during platform 1 closures.

To South Bank - from City
•	Travel to Park Road and 

catch an inbound service to 
platforms 2/3 at South Bank.

•	Disembark at South Brisbane 
station and travel to your 
destination (850 metres to 
South Bank station).

From South Bank - outbound
•	Catch any service from 

platforms 2/3 to South 
Brisbane and transfer to an 
outbound train service.

•	Catch a bus service from 
South Bank busway station to 
Park Road and transfer to an 
outbound train service.


